COPY.

Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3,

16th March, 1923.

Dear 8irse,

With reference to your Firast Entry Report

No.11503 on the S.8."KENMORE®, I shall be glad if you will be

good enough to state whether the poop and forecastle are

permanently enclosed apaces and intended for cargo, also

whether cargo is to he carried in the bridge 8pace, in view

of the statement that carco battens are not fitted in the
bridge and forecastle 'tween decks.

It is concluded that cargo battens are fitted

between the 2nd tier of beams and upper deck, but you should

also state if this i1s so.
I am, Dear S8ire,

Yours faithrfuliy,

Secretary.
The 8urveyors,

MIDDLESBROUQH.



